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INVITATION

GENDER ASSESSMENT OF VIET NAM'’S HIV RESPONSE AND THE WAY FORWARD

We are pleased to invite you to the workshop on Gender Assessment of Viet Nam’s HIV
Response and the Way Forward on behalf of the co-organizer team consisted of the Office of the
United Nations Entity for Gender Equality and the Empowerment of Women (UN Women) in Viet
Nam, Vietnam Authority of HIV/AIDS Control (VAAC) under the Ministry of Health and the USAID
Sustainable HIV Response from Technical Assistance (SHIFT) Project,

The workshop aims at disseminating findings from the gender assessment of Viet Nam'’s
HIV response among policy makers and key stakeholders in order to engage in a discussion to
identify gaps and areas for strengthening gender responsiveness, and seek further collaboration
across the government, civil society and development partners to implement recommendations.
For further details about the event, please refer to the concept note enclosed herewith.

Time: 17 January 2018 from 9 a.m. until 12 p.m.
Venue: Candle Hotel 287-301 Doi Can Street, Ba Dinh District, Ha Noi

Both your accommodation and travel to Hanoi will be covered by UN Women for non-
Hanoi based participants. Kindly confirm your attendance with Ms. Thao Nguyen at
nguyen.thao@unwomen.org or 01668111307 by 10 January 2018. We look forward to your

participation in this important event.
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